ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Alumni,
Teachers’ Day Celebrations will be held on Thu, 31 Aug 2023.

You may visit between 1030 to 1130 am when the celebration officially ends as our teachers and staff
would then be available to meet up with you at the Indoor Sports Hall (ISH). Apologies for the short
duration as the school will be handed over to election officials.

To avoid not being able to catch up with your favourite teachers and staff to reminisce and show
gratitude, please contact them earlier to inform that you are coming before heading to school.

When interacting with teachers and other staff, you are kindly requested to remain in the ISH.

You may also show your gratitude and appreciation through email.
(Refer to our School Website > About Us > Our People for staff email addresses)

Your support and love for our beloved teachers/staff is deeply appreciated.

Happy Teachers' Day to all!
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